
NOTICE

Name and contact information will not be collected for patrons who temporarily enter the area 
to place, pick up or pay for a takeout order.  

If, in the opinion of Halton’s Medical Officer of Health, the patron’s information is needed for 
COVID-19 contact tracing or other public health purposes, the information will be disclosed 
to the Medical Officer of Health or a Public Health Inspector by email or fax. The patron’s 
information must be securely stored for a minimum of one month by the establishment’s 
operator.

All customer information collected by this establishment is in accordance with Section 2 of the Health Protection 
and Promotion Act and the Reopening Ontario (A Flexible Response to COVID-19) Act, 2020.

This establishment is required to collect the 
following information:
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date and time of arrival 
and departure

the name(s) and contact 
information for every 
person in your party 

location of seating 
(section or table number)

active screening to 
ensure patrons are not ill


